
 
 

 
The May Meeting was held on the 19th with 9 members present, The Club now has 35 
paid members.  
 
Treasury Report – We are doing very well with an ending balance of $2,523.35. A couple 
hundred is still expected to go into the new shed but overall it looks good.   
 
It’s been a really great year so far with many good flying days. We hope everyone is 
having a good time out there. 
 
Fun Fly Dates: It was decided that we would have two Fun Fly’s this year. The following 
dates are scheduled. 
12th of June with the 13th being the rain date. 
11th of Sept with the 12th being the rain date. 
Feel free to invite all your family and friends. There will be Hot Dogs, Burgers Drinks 
and several other delicacies. Let the good times roll. Fun for All!        
 
We decided to roll the field and that is being performed as of this writing. Special thanks 
to those that volunteered.   
 
Mower Maintenance – The mower has had some issues this year. The starter bolt 
retaining holes had stripped out and they had to be repaired using Heli-Coil inserts. It also 
broke down recently when it wouldn’t start on the 21st. More to come on what caused that 
as we find out what the issue is. We will be replacing the oil and filter shortly also.    
 
Mower Shed – Still requires Shingles, Drip Edge, Good Door Latch and Trim for the 
edges. It was decided to put a flashlight in the shed also so you have lighting in there.     
 
Club Officer Elections - Were held and it was decided to keep the current Club Officers. 
President - Norris Mathews 
Vice President – Bill Sherman 
Secretary – Bob Wingert 
Treasurer – Dennis Snoke 
Safety Officer – John Smurthwaite 
 
Mower Schedule – It was determined that we put a link on the Website for the Mower 
Schedule. I will be working to make that happen this weekend.    
 
Sincerely 
Bob Wingert 
Secretary  


